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Traffic Advisory: Westchester Road Closure for Railroad 

Crossing Work 

  

Winter Park, FL. – Drivers in Winter Park need to be aware of an upcoming detour for work at 

the Westchester Road railroad crossing, between Leith Avenue and Vivian Avenue, which is 

occurring at 9 p.m., Friday, July 24 until 4 a.m., Monday, July 27.  

 

The suggested detour for vehicles includes Orange Avenue, Leith Avenue, S. Orlando Avenue, 

and Vivian Avenue. 

 

The railroad crossing will be completely closed during this time. Detour signage is planned to 

direct motorists to the alternate routes. 

  

This closure is necessary to upgrade the railroad crossings, which increases safety for both motor 

vehicles and train traffic. Construction times and schedules are subject to change due to 

inclement weather or other circumstances.  

  

Media inquiries should be directed to the FDOT Communications Office at FDOT-

D5COMM@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at 386-943-5593. 

  

SunRail and FDOT urge motorists to use caution near all railroad crossings and when driving in 

areas with road construction. Please slow down, follow posted detour signs and stay alert. 
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